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Sunday, 28 November 2021 
 

Year 11 Results and Consultation Evening 
Wednesday 8th December 2021, 4.00-6.00pm 

 
Dear Parent/Guardian,  
 
We would like to invite you to our Year 11 Parent Evening, taking place on Wednesday 8th December. 
 
It is essential that all parents attend this evening because it provides you with an opportunity to meet with your 
child’s subject teachers, to discuss their progress towards targets, their expected outcomes in next summer’s 
examinations. This is your opportunity to find out how your child is currently performing and, importantly, how 
you can best support them in the remaining two terms before the end of their Key Stage 4 courses.  
 
Staff will be available between 4.00pm and 6.00pm. You will be presented on arrival with your child’s latest 
interim report, which details their recent predicted grades against target grades, as well as the results from the 
most recent set of mock exams. We hope that this document helps to inform your conversations with subject 
teachers on the evening. We encourage students to be present during these conversations.  
 
In addition, we will also be hosting our ‘Results Tea’ where parents and students will get chance to receive their 
results from the latest Mock exams. This is a unique opportunity for both students and parents to discuss queries, 
concerns and importantly how they can improve their results further. Furthermore, it will be the only chance for 
students to receive these results in person will the added advantage of having specialist teachers on hand to 
guide them through the next year offering advice on revision strategies and upcoming future subject 
interventions. 
 
Please complete the reply slip below and return it to form tutors by Friday 3rd December. 
 
On the evening Miss K. Asquith and Mr K. Webster will both be available for any pastoral or achievement issues 
relating to your child. Please contact us to arrange an appointment if you feel this will be necessary. Some parents 
may receive a Priority Booking letter from a member of our senior leadership team in the coming days to arrange 
a 1:1 appointment on the evening for a more in-depth discussion on how best we can support you and your child.  
 
We very much look forward to seeing you at the Parents’ Evening.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Leigh Moore     Myk Wagstaff 
Principal                     Vice Principal 
 

Please return to Form Tutor by Friday 3rd December 
 

Year 11 Parents’ Evening – Wednesday 8th December 2021 
 
Student Name …………………………………………………………………………  
We have received the letter reminding us of the Year 11 Parents’ Evening.  

 We will be attending  

 We will be unable to attend (Please tick as appropriate)  
 
Parent Signature …………………………………………………………..…..                     Date ………………… 

 


